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March 2025

Dear Parent/Carer,

We are writing to inform you that a decision has been made to slightly adjust the academic
year for 2025-2026 from the one outlined by Hampshire County Council.

As a result, please note the following changes to the school calendar:

¢ Students will now return on Monday, 8th September 2025.
+ The academic year will conclude on Thursday, 23rd July 2026 (instead of 22nd July).

The rationale behind this adjustment is to ensure we start back at the beginning of a full week
following the two inset days, rather than resuming on a Friday. By making this change, we aim
to bring more consistency and structure to the academic year, creating a smoother transition
for students.

We hope this adjustment will be clear and helpful for your planning. If you have any questions
or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact us by 1st April 2025.

Thank you for your understanding.

Yours faithfully,

P

Mr Prankerd
Headteacher
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